December 11, 1995

Mr. D. R. Gipson

Senior Vice President
Nuclear Generation

The Detroit Edison Company
6400 North Dixie Highway
Newport, MI 48166

SUBJECT: REVIEW OF REVISIONS 12 AND 14 TO THE FERMI II PLANT'S EMERGENCY
PLAN

Dear Mr. Gipson:

In March and November 1995, Region III received Revision 12 and 14,
respect‘vely, to portions of the Fermi Il Plant’s Emergency Plan. Revision 13
was cancelled. We have reviewed Revisions 12 and 14 and determined that they
a;e acceptable and do not decrease the effectiveness of your emergency
planning.

Revision 12 included updated titles of positions in the site’s normal
organization, offsite agencies’ emergency plans and one offsite emergency
response facility. This revision also included several clarifications and
editorial changes. Revisicn 14 contained updated letters of agreement with
several offsite support agencies.

If you have any questions, please have your staff contact Mr. T. Ploski of my
staff at (708) 829-9812.

Sincerely,

¢ ) :T“
- /
Ja . Creed, Chief

Plant Support Branch 1
Docket No. 50-341

cc: J. Conen, Principal Compliance Engineer
P. A. Marguardt, Corporate Legal Department
James R. Padgett, Michigan Public
Service Commission
Michigan Department of Public Health
Monroe County, Emergency Management Division
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